
HOPKINS MARINE STATION 
STANFORD UNIVERSITY 

OCEAN VIEW BLVD. TEL: (831) 655-6208 
PACIFIC GROVE, CA 93950-3094 FAX: (831)375-0793 

August 7, 2018 

Dear Dr. Seibel, 

It is good to hear from you, and I'm pleased that you are thinking of Hopkins as a place to 

conduct some of your work.  We’re pleased to offer you wet lab bench and seawater space for 

animal maintenance and respirometry during your field seasons (3 weeks in summer 2019 and 

2020).  Our space is heavily subscribed by faculty research and summer courses so I encourage 

you to get in touch early with myself and appropriate faculty should you receive support. 

 I wish you luck and look forward to working with you on this exciting project. 

 Sincerely, 

Mark Denny 

Harold A. Miller Director 

Hopkins Marine Station 
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